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Dear 
 
Re: FOI request 2010-15
 
Thank you for your email to the British Transport Police Authority in which you 
requested the following information:
 
A copy of funding and where the spend is allocated for 2010/2011
 
I can confirm that the information you requested was tabled at the 9 December 
2009 meeting of the Police Authority and the documents in question are publicly 
available on our website at the following address: http://btpa.police.uk/1540/btpa-
full-authority-committee-meeting-6
 
The relevant information can be found in Item 6 ("Budget Setting") and Item 7 
("Revenue & Capital Budget Proposals 2010-11"). You may also wish to review 
the minutes of the meeting, which are available in PDF format at the bottom of 
the same page.
 
Should have any difficulty accessing the information, or would like to receive 
them in a different format, please let me know.
 
Yours sincerely
Michael Daventry 
Communications Officer 
 
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)      W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74 - 80 Camden Street        T: 020 7383 5678 
London NW1 0EG               E: michael.daventry@btp.pnn.police.uk
BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated 
above this email is considered 'NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'.
 

mailto:/O=BTPOLICE/OU=UKA00/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=6089DAVE
http://btpa.police.uk/1540/btpa-full-authority-committee-meeting-6
http://btpa.police.uk/1540/btpa-full-authority-committee-meeting-6



